
Announcements 

What’s Happening This Week: 

www.hopehillchurch.org 

 Get Plugged In: Join a Community Group 
How can I get better connected?  Join one of our community groups. 

Community groups are meeting throughout the week in various locations. 

Check out www.hopehillchurch.org/connect/community for all the details. 

Service Opportunities 

Our next Hope Hill 101 class will be held in February. If you are interested in 

finding out more about HHC or feeling led to become a member of Hope Hill 

Church please consider join us for the next HHC 101—Details coming soon 

Next HHC 101 Class - Coming in February 

Children’s Ministry 
Helpers are needed to play with babies in our nursery on Sunday mornings 

during Children's Programming. Sign up at the Children's Check In Station. 

Please consider volunteer volunteering once a quarter, once a month, or as 

often as you would like to help out! Interested or Have Questions?  

Please contact Anika Page at apage@hopehillchurch.org  

We have a place for you to connect 

and serve, we are seeking volunteers to support the various areas of service 

within our community :  

Children’s Ministry, Student Ministry, Hospitality Team, Set-Up & 

Tear Down Teams, Media & Tech Team, Worship Team and others. 

Check out the ministry information at the Welcome Table and let us know 

how we can serve together.   info@hopehillchurch.org 

Looking for a Place to Serve? 

Youth, we'll have a Coffee House on Sunday evening, February 24th from 

6-8 pm at Pillar Church.  This is a great opportunity to relax, hang out 
with friends, and showcase your talents. You don't want to miss 

it!  Contact Linda Carson (lfcarson@verizon.net) or Syn-D Lazo 
(syndlazo@gmail.com) with any questions.  

Coffee House - Feb 24 6-8pm 

Feb 22nd-23rd(Friday, 3 pm-Saturday, 9 pm). Cost: $50 (plus approx. $20 

for additional items. Specifics emailed upon registration.)  Please contact 
Brandy Kuzins (bkuzins@hopehillchurch.org) or Jamie Kosa 

(kosafamily@hotmail.com) for more information.  

High School Girls Retreat - Feb 22-23 

www.hopehillchurch.org 

The Climb – Children’s Ministry 

The Hill – Student Ministry 

 The Climb is always looking for loving teens and adults who will be the 

hands of Jesus to our little people.  Please consider joining the team.   

Email ttalley@hopehillchurch.org for more information. 

Youth Bible Study - Wednesdays @ 6-8pm 
Youth Bible Study meets at the Kuzin’s Home (6406 Colonial Village Loop) 

on Wednesday from 6-8pm and is for student 6th-12th grade.  

Sunday @ 6pm – The Hill Student Gathering 
Come out for a great time of fun and worship with our student  

ministry. Students grades 6th - 12th. Meeting at Pillar Church  

(17286 Dumfries Rd) on RT 234 

Join us for this six week study by Andy Stanley which includes  

conversation-starting exercises, discussion questions and application steps 

that will help us look to God to experience marriage as it was designed.   

This class will meet on Sunday nights, Feb 10 - Mar 17) from 6-7:30pm at the 

McConnell home in the Ewell's Mill neighborhood.   

Please email: twilliams@hopehillchurch.org to register.  

“iMarriage” Marriage Study 

Feb 2, 2013 - Lake Ridge Baptist Church will be hosting a one day conference 

for men that could turn the tide for men in your church and across America. 

Join us on the Saturday before the Super Bowl for the Stepping Up Super 

Saturday.   7:30am-4:30pm Cost $15 Contact Lake Ridge Baptist to register 

703-494-8413 lrbc@lakeridgebaptist.com  

“Stepping Up” One Day Men’s Conference 

Student Ministry Parent Info Meeting - Feb 3 12:15 
Parents, please join us for a brief information meeting (in the science room) 

immediately following the Sunday morning service on Feb3rd.  Come hear 

our hearts and find out some of the great things we have planned for the 

youth in 2013!  Any questions? Ty & Jamie Kosa: kosafamily@hotmail.com  

ESL classes are being offered on Tuesday and Thursday from 10-11am at 

Trailer  #97 in the Forest Park Mobile Home Community, 7800 Tayloe Drive, 

Manassas, VA 20112, just north a few miles from Ashland off Rte 234. This 

will be taught by Gary & Maria Paumen and volunteers are also needed during 

these hours for childcare. Please direct any questions/concerns to Tracy  

Talley at ttalley@hopehillchurch.org.   

ESL Classes  

**NOTE**  No Youth - Feb 3rd SuperBowl Sunday (next week)  

- Enjoy the Superbowl 
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